
 
 

 

CALL FOR INFORMATION 

NUNATSIAVUT GOVERNMENT 

Staff Housing-Nain 
 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government (NG) is seeking information regarding the availability of one or 
more staff housing units in the Inuit Community of Nain for leasing a duration of 12-24 months.  
The size of the units could range between 1-3 bedrooms.  
 
Businesses or individuals who have housing units that may be available for leasing  in the above 
noted community should provide the following information to the Nunatsiavut Government: 
 

 Street address of the property; and 

 The full name of the legal owner(s) of the property; and 

 A written summary of the size and condition of the property including the number and 
size of any existing bedrooms, living areas, washrooms, etc. 

 An estimated price for which the owner is prepared to lease the property. 
 
Interested people should submit the above information by email no later than 4:00 p.m. (AST) 
on February 3rd, 2023 to: 
 
Nunatsiavut Government (Staff Housing Committee) 
C/O: Colin Gilbride, Director of Infrastructure and Planning 
Email:  colin.gilbride@nunatsiavut.com 
Mail: P.O. Box 92, Makkovik, NL A0P 1J0 
Telephone: (709) 923-2007 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government is not currently seeking to enter into a lease for the housing units 
and the NG is not obligated to enter into a lease with people who submit information in response 
to this call for information.   
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